
02/25/10 
 
Dear Mountain Home school board, staff, students, and community members: 
 
I am excited to be a Bomber!  You have my commitment to work with you to provide the 
best possible educational opportunities for the students of Mountain Home School 
District. 
 
As I stated during the interview process: “I can’t do this work by myself.  It is too big for 
one person.”  Please join me as we begin to learn and grow together.  I humbly ask for 
your support as Karen and I move to our new home and begin the work.   
 
The transition begins with this e-mail.   I will do my very best to communicate well the 
vision I have for our work together.  If you had the opportunity to speak with me and 
receive a copy of my commitment to MHSD and my plan for the first 100 days, please 
feel free to share that.  As opportunities become available between now and July 1, I will 
seek support from Dr. Scriber and the Board of Education to begin presenting my 
leadership philosophy and vision to various groups. 
 
I hope to visit each school very soon and meet the kids.  Principals, please tell the 
students how excited I am to be a Bomber Man! 
 
Sincerely and with Bomber Spirit, 
Lonnie Myers 


